
 

   

PRESS RELEASE 

New publication timeline: economic outlook in spring will be 
upgraded, Annual Report in autumn will be streamlined 

• New economic outlook will be published on 15 May 2024. 

• New publication timeline for Annual Reports: still two economic outlooks per year, 

but  in May and November from this year on. Unlike in the past, the economic out-

look in spring will be expanded to include other chapters, while the number of chap-

ters in autumn will be reduced. 

Wiesbaden, 19.02.2024 – This year, the German Council of Economic Experts will pub-

lish its updated economic outlook for 2024 and 2025 on 15 May 2024. For the first time, a 

chapter of the Annual Report will be published with the economic outlook in spring this year. 

The GCEE is thus taking the first step towards a new publication timeline. “We want to shift 

away from a very extensive publication in November. The range of topics covered in the An-

nual Report will remain the same, but they will now be spread over two publication dates,” 

explains Monika Schnitzer, chair of the GCEE. “The new structure will make it easier to re-

act promptly to current issues during the course of the year and to draw more attention to 

individual topics.” 

The transition is already underway: On 15 May 2024, a first chapter will be published to-

gether with the new economic outlook. From 2025, individual chapters will be published in 

spring together with the economic outlook. This will make the Annual Report in autumn 

more compact. However, the familiar format of a comprehensive Annual Report will be re-

tained: The chapters published in spring will be printed together with the new chapters in 

the Annual Report for reporting purposes. 

 
 
The German Council of Economic Experts (GCEE) provides support to policymakers and the gen-

eral public on questions and matters of economic policy. It was founded as an independent body 

in 1963 and currently consists of the council members: Professor Dr. Veronika Grimm, Prof. Dr. 

mult. Dr. h.c. Ulrike Malmendier, Professor Dr. Dr. h.c. Monika Schnitzer (chair) Professor Dr. 

Achim Truger, Professor Dr. Martin Werding. By publishing regular reports, the GCEE aims to help 

the general public and decision-makers in politics, business and society to form a reasoned opin-

ion on economic policy developments in Germany. 

 
Further information on the German Council of Economic Experts and its publications are availa-

ble at http://www.sachverstaendigenrat-wirtschaft.de/en. 
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